March 29, 2023

## **VIA EMAIL**

Ann Sherline Senior Associate General Counsel 225 East Chicago Avenue Box 261 Chicago, Illinois 60611

RE: Acknowledgement of Financial Commitment

Permit #22-023 - Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago

Dear Ms. Sherline:

On March 28, 2023, we received notice of the financial commitment of the Permit referenced above. Our files will be updated to reflect the financial commitment of Permit #22-023 as of March 28, 2023, the date of receipt of your letter.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

John P. Kniery Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board